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CVC?holding workshop on care of horse and farm

	Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) will be holding a Caring for your Horse and Farm Workshop Feb. 6.

It will run from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. in the Community Room of Caledon Village Place.

This will be a free environmental stewardship workshop for horse farm owners within the Credit River watershed. Learn to manage

horse manure, improve pasture quality and protect natural features on the property, such as ponds, wetlands and streams. Find out

about funding programs and CVC's services. A light lunch will be included.

Preference will be given to landowners owning one acre or more of rural property in the Credit River watershed.

Registration is required by noon Feb. 1.

For more information, contact Karen Buckle at 1-800-668-5557, ext. 440, or kbuckle@creditvalleyca.ca
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